NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
February 2015
Due to inclement weather the NHHS Site Base meeting scheduled on February 18 was cancelled.  Unfortunately, we did not have a quorum and were unable to hold the meeting on the rescheduled date of February 25. The next meeting will be on March 18, 2015.
